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8:20 AM

Canton - C. Keough
vs.

Westwood - Swarz
7th Grade Boys - Pool A

Franklin - Deberardinis
vs.

Walpole - Marshall
7th Grade Boys - Pool D

Norwood - Connell
vs.

Newton - Swint
7th Grade Boys - Pool A

       

Canton - G. Sullivan
vs.

Medfield - Manuel
7th Grade Boys - Pool D

Westwood - McGrail
vs.

Norwood - Rivers
7th Grade Boys - Pool D

Medfield - McCarthy
vs.

Norwood - Earle
5th Grade Boys - Pool B

9:30 AM

Needham - O'Connor
vs.

Newton - Gentile
6th Grade Boys - Pool A

Canton - M. Wright
vs.

Norwood - Galvin
6th Grade Boys - Pool D

Westwood - Barnett
vs.

Wellesley - Ciongoli
6th Grade Boys - Pool A

       

Medfield - Farmer
vs.

Westwood - Jessup
6th Grade Boys - Pool C

Dover Sherborn - Saber
vs.

Dedham - Dedham B62
6th Grade Boys - Pool C

Westwood - Maquire
vs.

Medfield - Seitz
6th Grade Boys - Pool D

10:40 AM

Newton - Swint
vs.

Canton - C. Keough
7th Grade Boys - Pool A

Walpole - Marshall
vs.

Westwood - McGrail
7th Grade Boys - Pool D

Westwood - Swarz
vs.

Norwood - Connell
7th Grade Boys - Pool A

       

Norwood - Rivers
vs.

Canton - G. Sullivan
7th Grade Boys - Pool D

Medfield - Manuel
vs.

Franklin - Deberardinis
7th Grade Boys - Pool D

Brookline - Dunn
vs.

Medfield - McCarthy
5th Grade Boys - Pool B

11:50 AM

Newton - Gentile
vs.

Westwood - Barnett
6th Grade Boys - Pool A

Wellesley - Ciongoli
vs.

Needham - O'Connor
6th Grade Boys - Pool A

Dover Sherborn -
Sylvester

vs.
Needham - Cloonan

8th Grade Boys - Pool A

   

Medfield - Seitz
vs.

Dover Sherborn - Olsen
6th Grade Boys - Pool D

Dedham - Dedham B62
vs.

Medfield - Farmer
6th Grade Boys - Pool C

   

Norwood - Galvin
vs.

Westwood - Maquire
6th Grade Boys - Pool D

1:00 PM

Walpole - Harrington
vs.

Canton - P. Joyce
4th Grade Boys - Pool B

Westwood - Warren
vs.

Natick - Proctor
4th Grade Boys - Pool B

Brookline - Fantuzzi
vs.

Dover Sherborn - Almeda
5th Grade Boys - Pool C

   

Westwood - Jessup
vs.

Dover Sherborn - Saber
6th Grade Boys - Pool C

Brookline - Ford
vs.

Dover Sherborn -
Petrovic

7th Grade Boys - Pool B

   

Norwood - Earle
vs.

Brookline - Dunn
5th Grade Boys - Pool B

2:10 PM

Walpole - Kelley
vs.

Westwood - Piscatelli
5th Grade Boys - Pool C

Canton - T. O'Brien
vs.

Dover Sherborn -
McGowan

5th Grade Boys - Pool C

Westwood - Kilroy
vs.

Medfield - Bolduc
5th Grade Boys - Pool A

Needham - Gladstone
vs.

Canton - J. Merenda
5th Grade Boys - Pool A

Newton - Weiss
vs.

Brookline - Cohen
8th Grade Boys - Pool C

Dover Sherborn - Olsen
vs.

Canton - M. Wright
6th Grade Boys - Pool D

Dedham - Dedham B7
vs.

Westwood - Coghlin
7th Grade Boys - Pool C

   

Wellesley - Ciongoli
vs.

Dover Sherborn -
Sylvester

8th Grade Boys - Pool A

3:20 PM

Natick - Proctor
vs.

Canton - M. Secord
4th Grade Boys - Pool B

Canton - P. Joyce
vs.

Westwood - Warren
4th Grade Boys - Pool B

Norwood - Coras
vs.

Walpole - Scales
4th Grade Boys - Pool A

Needham - O'Connor
vs.

Brookline - Ciccone
4th Grade Boys - Pool A

Norwood - Bell
vs.

Westwood - Levesque
8th Grade Boys - Pool D

Medfield - Deignan
vs.

Canton - J. Harris
8th Grade Boys - Pool D

Westwood - Harvey
vs.

Brookline - Fantuzzi
5th Grade Boys - Pool C

   

Medfield - Solomon
vs.

Brookline - Ford
7th Grade Boys - Pool B

4:30 PM

Dover Sherborn -
McGowan

vs.
Walpole - Kelley

5th Grade Boys - Pool C

Newton - Conroy
vs.

Westwood - Tryder
7th Grade Boys - Pool C

Westwood - Jud
vs.

Newton - Weiss
8th Grade Boys - Pool C

Canton - J. Merenda
vs.

Dedham - Dedham B5
5th Grade Boys - Pool A

Medfield - Bolduc
vs.

Needham - Gladstone
5th Grade Boys - Pool A

Needham - Cloonan
vs.

Wellesley - Ciongoli
8th Grade Boys - Pool A

Westwood - Coghlin
vs.

Brookline - Johnson
7th Grade Boys - Pool C

   

Brookline - Cohen
vs.

Dover Sherborn - Saber
8th Grade Boys - Pool C

5:40 PM

Canton - M. Secord
vs.

Walpole - Harrington
4th Grade Boys - Pool B

Westwood - Piscatelli
vs.

Canton - T. O'Brien
5th Grade Boys - Pool C

Brookline - Ciccone
vs.

Norwood - Coras
4th Grade Boys - Pool A

Walpole - Scales
vs.

Needham - O'Connor
4th Grade Boys - Pool A

Dover Sherborn - Almeda
vs.

Westwood - Harvey
5th Grade Boys - Pool C

       

Dover Sherborn -
Petrovic

vs.
Medfield - Solomon

7th Grade Boys - Pool B

6:50 PM

Westwood - Tryder
vs.

Dedham - Dedham B7
7th Grade Boys - Pool C

Brookline - Johnson
vs.

Newton - Conroy
7th Grade Boys - Pool C

Dedham - Dedham B5
vs.

Westwood - Kilroy
5th Grade Boys - Pool A

Canton - J. Harris
vs.

Norwood - Bell
8th Grade Boys - Pool D

Westwood - Levesque
vs.

Medfield - Deignan
8th Grade Boys - Pool D

       

Dover Sherborn - Saber
vs.

Westwood - Jud
8th Grade Boys - Pool C
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